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February 27, 1979

Docket No. 50-412

Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. J. Woolever

Vice President
435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

Gentlemen:

This is to inform all recipients of IE Bulletin No. 79-01 dated February
8,1979, that the valve limit switch identified on page one, second
paragraph, line eight, as NAMC0 Model S3CML should read SL3CML.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact this
office.

Sincerely,
,

/L A b
Boyce H. Grier

' Director

cc:
R. J. Washabaugh, Quality Assurance Manager
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